From: Jake Gulling

To: Bill Ferrigno; City Council Email; Council Clerk
Subject: State RT 38 AKA Park Vista
Date: Thursday, October 10, 2024 8:00:58 PM

Some people who received this message don't often get email from jake.gulling15@gmail.com. Learn why this is
important

All,

We live in Park View in front of the park. We call this State Rt 38 because it is like living on
a main road not a neighborhood. As you know, the traffic is awful. We have witnessed cars
passing other cars, speeding and cars spinning out after losing control. We have sent in
license plate numbers, called the police and even stopped and spoke with the police officers
patrolling our neighborhood. The response is always the same and that is they must be caught
in the act. The police patrol our neighborhood often and I'm curious how many tickets have
been issued? Within 20 minutes on Wednesday the 2nd they pulled over 3 vehicles and they
aren't even here during the mad rush...That is a problem! The one way for Broadview Chase
will help, however will still require patrolling. Block it off as it was pre build. Let the families
play in the park, walk and ride their bikes without being run off the road.When something
bad happens and it will, this city will be in trouble. Everyone is aware there is a problem. The
city has a bad reputation of bad drivers (Ranked #2 in the state). Building Merrick to Troy is
the best solution but that's been talked about for close to a decade now. Thank you for reading
this!

Jake
513-426-5506
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